
 
Middlesex Town Meeting  

June  20, 2019 

 
The town meeting started at 5:00pm  Mayor Lewis mentioned we had some 
health insurance changes.  The health insurance had been renewed for the 

town employees.  The changes were the copay for doctors went up $5.00 from 
$25.00 to $30.00.  Also the drug copays had changed so you may pay for them 

without insurance it may be cheaper.  We all should appreciate and thank the 
commissioners for our raises.  Police Department will get new gas cards called 

wex.  The town is growing within 3 years we will have 3 new house 

subdivisions.  Coming in October we can apply again for another grant.  We 
can request new grant items including a public work truck and one more 

employee for public works.  After July when the new budget comes into play we 
can do some more needed repair work within the town.   

 

Town Clerk/Gloria Vinson      
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
          
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


